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Welcome to the 2" edition of the Reading Newsletter. A little later than planned but due to half term and a range of
other factors, | wanted to make sure the children read as much as they could to gain their points for the prizes.

This month we have been testing the children on their reading ability using the Accelerated Reading Scheme. It only
seems like yesterday that we were doing them before we broke up for Summer Term, it certainly comes round quick.

A little note : It's very important to keep your children reading at home wherever possible. It enables them to widen
their vocabulary and helps them with their ability to read a wider range of books; harder with more content and has
higher points therefore encouraging them to visit the Wishing Jar and Vending Machine more often. Some children
have done this already and keep continuing to do this and have jumped a huge 2 years in reading age, well done to
them.

BOOKS OF THE MONTH

Awards for Reading

Congratulations to all our October winners that have been awarded Wishing Jar and Vending Machine prizes.
We had so many awards that | couldn’t fit everyone’s picture on here! Their efforts have been amazing and
I’m super proud of you all. Well done and keep up the good reading.




